
 

 

 

 
Through God’s love and strength all flourish 

* Achieve * Create * Know 

 

Friday 9th September 2022             Newsletter Term 1 Week 1 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Welcome back to another school year and I hope you all had 

a fantastic summer break and managed some quality family 

time. The children have settled in beautifully with their new 

teachers in their new classrooms. Look at the photos below to 

see the fantastic sugar cube castle that year 1 made! We 

welcome a number of new families to our school and I know 

they will quickly become a part of our school community.  

Today in worship we held a 70 second silence to remember our 

Queen (10 seconds for each decade she ruled) and will be 

celebrating her life and reign in worship next week. The 

children have been given the opportunity today to reflect on 

what this sad news means to them.  In paying tribute to Her 

Majesty, I want to quote the words of the poem she gave to 

her father when she was only 13 years of age and which he 

used. The poem was quoted, by her father, King George VI in 

his Christmas Day broadcast in 1939 - the year the country 

went to war for the second time. It goes like this: 

 

'I said to the man who stood at the gate of the year, 

"Give me a light that I may tread safely into the unknown." 

And he replied; 

"Go out into the darkness, put your hand into the hand of God. 

"That shall be, to you, better than light and safer than a known 

way."' 

Our value for this term is creativity and our big question is: 

Where does the sky start? 

Best wishes and have a lovely weekend                        

Fiona Crascall 

Headteacher 

 

Photos of the week: 
 

 
   

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Birthdays to celebrate 
Magpies 

Theo 

Eagles 

William 

Falcons 

Aidan, Darcey and Samuel 

Happy birthday to Ms 

Souness! 

Happy birthday! 

 

 

School starters 
  
Our tours have started! Year 

R applications are for 

children born between 1 

September 2018 and 31 

August 2019. If you have, or 

know somebody who has a 

child who will start school 

next year, please ring the 

school office to arrange an 

individual look around with 

me. 

 

 



 

More Important News 
 

 

 

EYFS Kobe A and Maddison-Rose for settling so well into our 

Reception group in Fledglings. 

Year 1 Robins Robins class for settling into their new class and for making some 

good choices througout the week! 

Year 2 Magpies Ivy for settling into Magpies class so well! 

Year 3 Owls Diana for settling in well and trying really hard. 

Year 4 Hawks Kobe for really concentrating hard and producing some 

beautiful written work in his book. 

Year 5 Eagles Aliona for being impressively eager to share her ideas and 

complete her homework. 

Year 6 Falcons Tommy for settling in so well to Falcons and being an excellent 

year 6 role model already. We are very proud of you, well 

done! 

 

Week Ending 

09/09/2022 

Owls 

 

100% 

Dates for your diary 

27.09.2022 PTFA AGM in the hall 

06.10.2022 Census Day – special lunch to be announced 

12.10.2022 Year 6 Restart a heart training 

21.10.2022 End of term 1 

31.10.2022 Children back in school for term 2 

 

 

 


